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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

S4 National 5 Progress Assessments  

 

Please find attached the S4 Progress Assessment Timetable for pupils who are working towards their 

National 5 subjects.  Assessments will run from Monday 28th November 2022 until Tuesday 6th 

December 2022.   Please speak to your child about taking note of the dates in advance of the start of 

the assessment diet and to plan a study timetable.  

 

All pupils should report to the appropriate location at the allocated time to ensure that all assessments 

run on time.  If for any reason, your child is unable to attend the assessment, please contact the school 

office as soon as you are aware of this. 

 

I would like to wish all our young people in S4 good luck with their assessment preparation and 

exams. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs U Johnston 

DHT (Acting) 

Taylor High School



 

 


